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Statement from AMRI on the death of Bishop Emeritus Brendan Comiskey RIP
Immediate Release 30/4/25
AMRI (The Association of Leaders of Missionaries and Religious of Ireland) would like to offer its condolences to his devoted extended family members, to Father Michael Ruddy SS CC and all in the Congregation of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary who knew him, including  bishops, priests, religious and faithful in the dioceses of Ferns and Dublin where he served.
Bishop Commiskey was one of several Bishops who were also members of a religious congregation. He brought with him years of experience and understanding of consecrated life.  In this regard his previous service as Secretary General of the Conference of Religious in Ireland was of great value to discussions at the Bishops Conference table. 
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